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August 18, 2025
Hello CIS Families,

Welcome back to another exciting school year! | hope you and your family had a restful and enjoyable
summer. As we embark on this new academic year, we are eager to work together to provide a nurturing
and enriching environment for our students. Our dedicated staff is ready with a variety of engaging and
innovative learning opportunities to ensure that each child reaches their full potential. We have been
busy preparing for your child’s arrival at CIS on Tuesday, September 2nd, 2025. Included in this email is
information you will need to ensure your child's success at CIS.

Please take a few moments to review the following:

e Class assignments are available by logging into our new student information portal, Infinite
Campus. This information was sent from our technology department and included all the
information needed to create an account. The email came from
noreply@smyrmade.mg.infinitecampus.org. If you did not receive it please check your junk/spam
email folders.

o If you had a Campus Parent account last year but are unable to log in please attempt to
reset your password online. If you are not able to do so please email
michael.daws@smyrna.k12.de.us for assistance.

e Our Meet the Teacher event is scheduled for Thursday, August 28th from 1:00 PM - 3:30 PM.
Please join us, visit your child’s teachers.

e If your child is a car rider please take some time to review our car rider procedures.

o Student arrival will begin at 7:55am. You may not drop off your child prior to this time.

o Your child is considered late after 8:10 AM.

o Student dismissal begins at 2:55 PM.

o ltis imperative that we have up to date contact information for your child. If you need to update
any of your information please email Jackie Reeder - jaclyn.reeder@smyrna.k12.de.us to make
the necessary changes.

e The Smyrna intermediate School Code of Conduct can be found on our website.

We are excited about the journey ahead and look forward to partnering with you to support your child’s
growth and success. Thank you for your ongoing commitment and collaboration as we strive to make this
year the best one yet.

Erik Wilson
Principal



